
SLT Senior Center looking for
drivers
The South Lake Tahoe Senior Center is in need of volunteers to
drive the van to transport senior citizens. The Senior Center
transportation program operates with volunteers that transport
senior citizens throughout the community to the Senior Center,
local appointments, grocery store and other places.

Any interested individuals who can volunteer up to four hours
one day a week are being sought as drivers.

The Senior Center is recruiting drivers with an acceptable DMV
driving record. You need not be a senior to be a volunteer
driver.

Contact  the  Senior  Center  if  you  have  an  interest  in
volunteering with this program. The South Lake Tahoe Senior
Center is located at 3050 Lake Tahoe Blvd.

For  more  information,  call  the  Senior  Center  at  (530)
542.6094.
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